BIG NEWS FOR ERIE BOATERS:

The buoy is coming, the buoy is coming. Yes, Erie, PA will be receiving a weather buoy in 2014.

The buoy which has been a 2 year work in process to obtain is set to be delivered and installed
in May of 2014. The weather buoy will be pulled out in November of each year.

The weather buoy will report several important items to boaters: water temperature, wave
height, wind speed and wave intervals. This buoy will also have a live cam.

This is very exciting news and boaters will be able to obtain accurate data before departing to
their marina or boat launch.

An press release is set to be released in the near future.




